

PART 1: Questions 1-6

Look at the text in each question. What does it say? Mark the correct letter A, B or C on your answer sheet.

1.

Students- park your bike here
any time and ride to school on
the bus!

- A.** Students can borrow something to ride here.
- B.** Students have to leave their bikes at school.
- C.** Students can leave their bikes here and go to school by bus.

2.

Hi Alex,

Hope you remember it's my party
on Saturday. Let me know if you
can come or not. Don't forget your
guitar.

Jack

Jack wants to know

- A.** If Alex has a guitar.
- B.** If Alex is going to the party.
- C.** If Alex did anything last Sunday.

3.



Pedro's Pizza Bar

Buy two pizzas at the same time, and
we'll give you a third one for free!
This offer is Mon-Fri only!

- A.** Pedro's Pizza Bar isn't open at weekends.
- B.** The third time you visit, you get a free pizza.
- C.** Three pizzas cost the same as two.

4.

For Sale

Woman's Bicycle (small)

11 years old – need new tyres

Phone Debbie - 0761889513

- A. The bicycle that's for sale was built for children.
- B. Some parts of the bicycle must be changed.
- C. Debbie is selling the bike because it's too big for her now.

5.

Weekend music festival

This entrance for people with tickets

Tickets for Sunday

available online

- A. If you don't have a ticket, you can't get in here.
- B. If you want a ticket for Sunday, you must wait here.
- C. If you go to another entrance, you can get a ticket.

6.

	To: All students
	Please return all books before the summer holiday. Speak to me if you think you have lost any books.
	Mrs. Deeks, School Library

- A. See Mrs. Deeks if you can't find the books you borrowed.
- B. Tell Mrs. Deeks if you plan to keep your library books until next term.
- C. Speak to Mrs. Deeks if you don't know what to read during the holiday.

PART 2: Questions 7- 13

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Young blog writers

Tasha

Last year, I wrote for my college magazines, which I found really difficult, but I don't think it's hard to write a good blog. Mine is about things from daily life that make me laugh. My older brother also has a blog, but we're writing about different subjects. We don't discuss what we're planning but we read each other's blog sometimes. I like giving advice to people who write in asking for it – it's good to know I've helped.

Danni

I started writing my popular film blog because I love movies. I like it when readers send me articles by email about a film they've seen, I put these on my blog for everyone to read. I'm still at college, so I'm careful about spending too long on my blog, which is difficult as writing well takes time. I don't think I'll write it for much longer. I'm busy, and it's time to do something new.

Chrissie

I began writing in a school magazine. I stopped after a few years, but I missed it, so I started my own – I'm still writing it now! The blog's new to me, and I write about daily life. I get ideas from friends or my sister where I can decide what to write about – we always think of something interesting, sad or serious. At first, almost nobody visited my site, but now more do, I've had some lovely comments.

	Tasha	Danni	Chrissie
7. Who writes both magazine and blog?	A	B	C
8. Who says that studying and writing a blog at the same time can be hard?	A	B	C
9. Who answers questions from other people who read her blog?	A	B	C
10. Who plans to stop writing her blog soon?	A	B	C
11. Who didn't have many people reading her blog in the beginning ?	A	B	C
12. Who asks a member of her family to help her write her blog?	A	B	C
13. Who writes blogs that have different topics from a member in her family?	A	B	C?

PART 3: Questions 14- 18.

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Starting at a new school

By Anna Gray, age 11

I've just finished my first week at a new school and I'd like to tell you about it. Like other children in my country, I went to primary school until I was eleven and then I had to go to different school for older children. I love my primary school but I was excited to move to a new school.

It was very strange on our first day. There were some kids from my primary school there, but most of the children in my year group were from different schools. But I soon started talking to the girl who was sitting beside me in maths. She lives near me so we walked home together. We're best friends now.

When I saw our timetable there were lots of subjects, some were quite new to me! Lessons are harder now. They're longer and the subjects are more difficult, but the teachers help us a lot.

At primary school, we had all our lessons in one classroom. Now each subject is taught in a different room. It was difficult to find the classrooms at first because the school is so big. But the teachers gave us each a map of the school, so it's getting easier now.

The worst thing is that I have lots more homework to do now. Some of it is fun but I need to get better at remembering when I have to give different pieces of work to the teachers!

- 14.** How did Anna feel about moving to a new school?
- A.** worried about being with lots of older children.
 - B.** happy about the idea of something different.
 - C.** please because she was bored at primary school.
- 15.** Who has become Anna's best friend at her new school?
- A.** someone from her primary school.
 - B.** someone she knew from her home area.
 - C.** someone she met in her new class.
- 16.** What does Anna say about timetable at her new school?
- A.** It includes subjects she didn't do at primary school.
 - B.** She has shorter lessons than she had at her old school.
 - C.** It is quite difficult to understand.
- 17.** Why couldn't Anna find her classrooms?
- A.** She couldn't read a map.
 - B.** There was little time between lessons.
 - C.** The school building is very large.
- 18.** What does Anna say about the homework she has now?
- A.** She gets more help from some teachers than others.
 - B.** She thinks it is the hardest part of school life.
 - C.** She remembers everything she's told to do.

PART 4: Questions 19- 24

Read the paragraph about Mick's holiday. Choose the best word (A, B, or C) for each space.

Superheroes

You can read **(19)** superheroes in comics, watch them in cartoons or play with them in computer games. Superheroes **(20)**special costumes and have a **(21)**of superpowers. Most of them can fly, some can walk up walls, and **(22)**have X-ray eyes.

Many superheroes have a job that they do **(23)**day. For example, Wonder Woman is a teacher and Superman writes for a newspaper. **(24)**they hear about a problem somewhere, they immediately change into their costumes and fly off to help save the world.

- | | | | |
|------------|-----------------|-----------------|-------------------|
| 19. | A. about | B. on | C. more |
| 20. | A. wear | B. wears | C. wearing |
| 21. | A. many | B. lot | C. few |
| 22. | A. any | B. this | C. others |
| 23. | A. one | B. the | C. every |
| 24. | A. As | B. when | C. so |

PART 5: Questions 25- 30

Complete the paragraph. Write ONE word for each space.

Hi Bi Ying,

My name's Maica and I'm **(25)** Spain. I live in **(26)** South, in a city called Alicante. **(27)** you like to be my penfriend? I hope so!

I live with my parents, and I've got an older sister, but she doesn't live with us **(28)** more because she's married. My favourite hobby is cooking! I love making food **(29)** my family to eat!

Write and tell me all **(30)** yourself!

Maica

PART 6: Questions 31

Read the email from your English friend, Pat.

From: Pat

To:

I want to buy some new clothes. Where is your favourite clothes shop in our town? What does it sell? When can we meet to go there together?

Write an email to Pat and answer the questions.

You should write your answers within 35-50 words.



.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

PART 7: Question 32

Look at three pictures.

Write the story shown in the pictures.

Write **35 words** or more.



Write the story here:



.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....